
From: All India Council for Technical Education<admin@aicte-india.org> 
Date: Mon, Sep 5, 2022 at 3:06 PM 
Subject: Information : Virtual Ed-Conclave IIT Bombay held on -3rd September, 2022 -Regarding 
 

Dear Sir/Madam, 
Greetings from All India Council for Technical Education! 
 
Techfest is the annual science and technology festival of Indian Institute of Technology Bombay, 
consisting of social initiatives and outreach programs throughout the year. 
 
The Virtual Ed-Conclave is a platform for all the students out there to get ample information about 
various engineering branches. Get insights from professors of premier technical institutes, get your 
queries answered, and make an informed choice regarding the path you have to take. IIT Bombay had 
organised Virtual Ed-Conclave with Prof. D.N. Singh. Every one can watch the Ed-Conclave via youtube 
link given below:- 
 
YouTube Link : https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=nlGXpBVTidU 
 
In view of the above, AICTE requests your Institution(s) to kindly disseminate this information among 
all the faculty members, Students, staff & others so they can take the benefits from this Virtual Ed-
Conclave. 
 
Best regards, 
Manoj Singh 
Assistant Director (eGovernance), 
All India Council for Technical Education, 
Nelson Mandela Marg, Vasant Kunj, New Delhi-110070 
Ph 011-29581330 
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